
 

 

Date:  February 10, 2020  

To:  Senate Committee on Utilities 

From:  Jay Byers, Deputy City Manager, Pittsburg 

Re:  SB 380 – Written Opponent Testimony 

 

Thank you, Chairman and Committee, for allowing me to submit testimony on SB 380. The City 

is currently opposed to this legislation because it is an impractical and inefficient imposition that 

complicates local government’s mandate to coordinate the public right-of-way. 
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For these reasons, I ask that Committee not to pass SB 380 out of committee. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 


